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We need to be supporting our farmers, not making it more difficult for them to do their 

very necessary work.  We all benefit from protecting our farmers.  Perhaps the 

government should stop allowing all the poisonous aerial weather modification 

spraying if they are truly worried about the environment and endangered species.  


